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Meyers, Robert COE

____ ____

LIZA/2 Z5L1

From: Meyers, Robed COE

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2005 8:58 AM

Fenton, Michael DIST6

Subject: RE: Item 7FIA

Mr. Fenton,

Thank you for your inquiry. It isn’t my intent to be difficult but typically only the person who believes he or she has a conflict has
the right to ask us for an opinion. Thus, George Burgess would be the one who should ask about his conduct, but the
Commissioner can certainly encourage him to ask for an opinion, Finally, I am not sure I understand what you mean when you
state he is a principal for Habitat for Humanity, because as far as I know, it is a non-profit agency.

If you wish to discuss the above in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers

Original

Message

From: Fenton, Michael DIST6
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2005 12:41 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Mann, Mia DIST6; Mojica, Hugo DIST6; Marante, Roly DIST6 ; Ginsburg, Robert A CAO; Winderbaum, Barbara
3. CAO; Snyder, Jenelle CAO
Subject: FW: Item 7F1A

Mr. Meyers:

Reference Item 7FIA in the March 1, 2005 8CC agenda

Doesn’t the fact that George Burgess is a "principal" for Habitat for Humanity, as listed in the item, disqualify Habitat for
Humanity from dealing with the county? Please explain.

Or is this a different George Burgess?

Thank you.

Best wishes.

Michael Fenton
Legislative Aide
Commissioner Rebeca Sosa
District 6

305375-5691
mfenton@miamidade.gov

Original

Message

From: Winderbaum, Barbara]. CAO
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2005 12:37 PM
To: Fenton, Michael DIST6
Subject: RE: Item 7F1A

Mr. Ginsburg said the Commissioner does not have a conflict. In answer to your second question, you would need to
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contact Robert Meyers, Commis on Ethics.

Original

Message

From: Fenton, Michael DIST6
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2005 11:42 AM
To: Winderbaum, Barbara J. CAO; Snyden, Jenelle CAO
Cc: Marante, Roly DIST6; Mann, Mia DIST6; Mojica, Hugo DIST6
Subject: Item 7F1A

Barbara/ Jenelle:

Good morning!

In the item there is a reference to the School Board of Miami Dade County where it mentions Habitat for Humanity. It
this a conflict
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